
 

10 March 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

This Friday 13 March is Comic Relief Day.  To raise money for this worthwhile 

cause there will be a non-uniform day with a suggested £1 donation.  Non-

uniform days are always a chance for students to show their individuality but we 

would ask that they are still dressed appropriately for a school environment.  If 

students have PE they will still be expected to bring their kit and wear PE 

uniform for their lesson. 

 

Red Noses are on sale at break time this week which cost £1 so if a student is 

wearing their Red Nose on Friday they will not be expected to make the non-

uniform contribution as well.   

 

Lessons will continue as normal with any activities being held at break or lunch 

times.  There will be various activities on at break time run by the Student 

Council.  E.g. blindfolded penalty shoot-out, raffle, cake sale, challenge the 

teacher table tennis. 

 

We raised over £800 for Children in Need in November 2014 so let’s see if we 

can beat that target. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jodi Stead 

School Leader 


